
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
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Kim Phelps, Sr. Dir., Communications and Public Relations    

270-599-4068 

kphelps@wrecc.com 

 

WARREN RECC OUTAGE UPDATE 

May 18, 2025 (Bowling Green, KY) As of 9:00 p.m., Warren RECC has three remaining outages 

with 19 total members affected. Our crews have worked diligently today and will complete 

restoration efforts this evening.  

With storm outages restored, we will focus on clean-up efforts. If you have debris from the 

restoration (such as poles or wires) left on your property, we will be back to clear that area. 

We would like to remind all our members that spring is right-of-way clearing time. As we have 

just seen, trees and power lines are not a good mix. Please be patient in the coming months as 

right of way crews work in your area.   

For the most up to date information on Warren RECC including outages, community 

notifications, and general information, follow us on social media or visit our website at 

www.wrecc.com.   

 

 

mailto:kphelps@wrecc.com
http://www.wrecc.com/

